
Fun in the snow!



Despite the heavy snow on Monday 12th of December 2022, Christ Church School remained open with almost every child in 
attendance.  We carefully guarded the snow in both playgrounds as the children came in, so that when it came to playtime, the 

children could have an amazing time in the snow with their friends!


